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Housing Foundation shows the love 
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The Fluvanna-Louisa Housing Foundation’s first  major fundraiser, Have a Heart at 
Bandit’s Ridge on Friday was a success.   

Tom Payne, FLHF Board of Directors, and former Supervisor in Fluvanna County, 
received recognition for Outstanding Service managing Ramp installations in both 
counties. 

Ginger Dillard, was recognized for 25 years of board service, including serving as 
vice-president. 

Beck Cohen was a sponsor of the event and provides HVAC units to the Foundation 
throughout the year. 

Rob Racer from Fulton Forward (Fulton Mortgage) which contributed $3,000 to the 
FLHF last year along with many other contributors. 



Below, from left, clockwise, FLHF recognized the contributions of Jo Griffith and Judy 
Belluomini for their work on obtaining a $300,000 grant. 

Center, the “Fab 5” of Fluvanna: Wanda Armstrong, Kim Hyland, Mozell Booker, 
Robyn Bolling, and Bertha Armstrong. 

Bottom right and center, Tom and Wendy Payne cutting a rug, Mozell Booker and 
Dave Vogt get a dance together. 

Bottom left, the Community Partner of the year award went to Derrick Hicks of 
Hicks & Sons Construction, who has provided more than 70 new roofs in the past 
two years. 

 


